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Thank you very much for presenting me with the wonderful
books on your collections together with the story of your
family foundation. It was a most kind thought on your part
and the books will provide great interest. I am sorry that
we did not have a proper chance to talk but it was such a
short visit and I had to compress so much into the time

available.

I send best wishes to you and your brothers.
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Mr. Sakip Sabanci




